
  

New Scheme Actuary 

 

  
 

Susanna Morran, a partner at Barnett Waddingham succeeded Mark Howard as 

Scheme Actuary with effect from December 2018.  

Susanna graduated from Oxford University with a first class degree in 

Mathematics and joined Barnett Waddingham in 1993.  She qualified as a Fellow 

of the Institute and Faculty of Actuaries in 1997 and was made a partner at 

Barnett Waddingham in 2001.  

Susanna has been supporting Mark in providing actuarial services to the 

Scheme for a number of years so she already has an excellent understanding of 

our pension arrangements. As Scheme Actuary Susanna takes over from Mark 

as joint data controller under the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). 
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